
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Friday 14th December 2018 is Christmas Jumper Day. 

Thousands of people up and down the country will be pulling 

out their Christmas jumpers to support Save the Children.  

We will be joining in with the event to help children build a 

brighter future. If your child/children would like to join in, 

please send them with £1 contribution. School Council members 

will be collecting contributions from all classes. Together, we 

can help Save the Children make Christmas Jumper Day the 

biggest and most generous day of the year. 

Please note that Christmas Jumpers are to replace the school 

jumper only, the rest of the uniform should be worn as normal.  

 

Thank you for your on-going support. 

 

Regards 

Mrs G Dhillon & the School Council 

 


